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July 16, 2024—Covid Positive Residents 

Dear Residents and Family Members: 

As reported last week, LCC has been impacted by the summer resurgence of the new 

highly contagious Covid variant.  Over the last several days, we continued to conduct 

contact tracing of residents on the affected unit.  During the proactive testing, more 

residents tested positive, bringing the total number of residents to 15.  The NYS and local 

Departments of Health have been notified of the new cases.   The symptoms of a number 

of those residents continue to improve, and they are approaching the completion their ten 

day isolation period.   They will be cleared on Day 11, using the date the individual tested 

positive as Day one.  Contact tracing testing will be conducted as per CDC and NYS DOH 

guidelines.  

While we remain open to visitors, if you do choose to visit, we strongly urge you to wear a 

well-fitted mask and to stay current with your vaccines.  Again, we would like to remind 

you that after leaving Unit 1 North, please exit the building immediately and do not go to 

any other areas of the facility.   If you prefer to postpone your visit until this outbreak 

resolves, please take advantage of our virtual visitation options to stay connected.   

All questions should be directed to your nurse manager or our social workers for more 

information.  This site will continue to post covid results and general facility updates, as 

needed.   

Stay cool and be well. 

 

Pat Ludington, RN 

Administrator 

 


